
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 

Friday 15th February 2019   

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Spring 1 Week 6 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

A message from the Headteacher 

Well that’s another half term finished – time is flying as we are all having fun! All children and staff have worked very hard since 

Christmas and a lot of fantastic learning has taken place and wonderful memories made. You may be interested to know that Bang 

Bang in Leigh are relocating and are selling our school uniform at half price. Stock up while you can! 

Today is the last day Mrs Sutcliffe spends with us as she moves on to pastures new. A big thank you to Mrs Sutcliffe for all her 

hard work, ideas and friendliness she brought to the front office. We have all enjoyed working with you and wish you all the very 

best in your new job.  
 

Dates for your diary 
 Monday 25th February – Back in school after half term 

 Thursday 28th February – 6th Sacramental programme meeting for Year 4 children and parents 3.30pm in Sodality hall. 

 Monday 4th March – the launch of THE WONDERFUL WORLD OF READING WEEK 

 Wednesday 6th March – Ash Wednesday – Whole school Mass in Church at 9.15am. All Parents/Carers welcome to attend. 

 Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – Dressing up as Bees linked to our whole school Picture book text ‘Bee and Me.’ 

 Friday 15th March – CAFOD Lent Fast day assembly led by Year 2 

 Tuesday 19th March – St Joseph’s Feast day – Whole school Mass in Church 9.15am.  All Parents/Carers welcome to attend. 

 Tuesday 26th March – Daffodil Tea/ Easter Bonnet Parade at 1.30pm in the School hall 

 Wednesday 3rd April – The Moods of Easter led by Year 4 in Church at 6pm 

 Friday 5th April – Break up for Easter break  

 Monday 22nd April – Bank Holiday 

 Tuesday 23rd April – INSET day 

 Wednesday 24th April - Back in school 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bonus Ball 

Number 55 

No Owner – Good Luck for next term.  
Please forward £6 for next term to 

School Office.  There are spare bonus 
balls if anyone is interested. 

Polite request 

Please could we have any long-sleeved 

shirts that you no longer require for our 

children to wear whilst they paint. We 

have a specialist artist booked to come in 

during  

World Book Week. 

Lots of children will be painting at one 

time. 

Exciting! 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team points 

for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Infants                                 Juniors 
Reception –  Liam Hardy                 Year 3 -    Daisy Taylor 
Year 1 –    Amelia Siewiorek              Year 4 –   John Paul Roberts 
Year 2 –   Archer Wilson                Year 5 –   Robert Speakman 

                                        Year 6 –    Paul Alex 

 

 

 

Best Handwriting of the week goes to….. 
Kiera Collier in Key Stage 1 and 
 Lottie Haslam in Key Stage 2 

Well done to both of you –  
Excellent work! 

 

All Children require an outside PE 

Kit in school from Monday 25 th 

February 2019.   

Thank you.  

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children achieving 

their always award last week was  
Reception, Year One and Year Three. 

The Wonderful World of 
Reading Week 

This year the week begins Monday 
4th March and each class will be 

working on the one book called ‘Bee 
and Me.’ It is a picture book with 

endless opportunities of writing and 
curriculum coverage from Science, 
Geography and Art to name a few. 

All the teachers are excited about the 
work we are planning to cover in this 
week. Thursday 7th March is World 
Book Day of course so this is the 

dressing up day. Please could you 
have a look over half term for a bee 

outfit for your child, it doesn’t need to 
be expensive. Black leggings and a 

yellow top if you are struggling to find 
stripes or wings etc. 

We are all going to be dressed as 
BEES. 

Please refer to the letter Mrs 
Lawman sent out this week.  

 

 

 Quote of the week                                                                                                     
A pupil from Reception said “I have enjoyed making a card with my Dad when he came 

in to Inspire", 

 
Have a great half term break. Stay safe. 

Miss Daley 


